Napan Home & School Association 

Monthly Meeting

Minutes

​​​​​​​​​​​________________________________________________________________________

Present:
Tanya Gilliss
 Natalie Nowlan
Elizabeth Taylor




Mrs. Hondas
 Flora Moffat

Jill Flaherty



Melanie Gilliss-Buckley

Twila Shaw

At approximately 6:30 pm on April 24, 2012 President Natalie Nowlan called the meeting to order and welcomed everyone.  She led the members in the Home & School Prayer.

The minutes from the previous monthly meeting were read by Melanie Gilliss-Buckley.  A motion was made by Melanie to approve the minutes and it was second by Elizabeth Taylor, motion carried.

The Treasures report was submitted by Flora Moffat.  (See attached).  The balance is $2983.48.  A motion was made by Flora to approve the treasures report and it was second by Twila Shaw, motion carried.

Old Business:

Elizabeth Taylor reported that everything was going good in the Hot Lunch Program and that her figures were included in the treasures report.

Natalie reported that Easter treats were purchased and distributed to the students and every thing went well.
Mrs. Hondas gave an update on the purchase of the blinds.  One set has been installed in the 4/5 classroom.  However there was a mix up regarding the quote which was for only one classroom.  Mrs. Hondas is going to follow up on the information.  

Mrs. Hondas reported that the approximate cost for the rock wall in the gym will be $5000.  She has the details and is in communication with the company.  The gym wall was inspected and it met standards to have the pegs directly installed in the concrete.  She stated that there are school funds to assist in the purchase. 

New Business:

Melanie suggested that we begin a spring fundraiser consisting of a “Penny Drive”.  Any funds raised would help with the purchase of the rock wall.  Tanya Gilliss volunteered a large bank to collect the donations. 
Natalie advised the members that the NB Home & School Association’s executive has a vacancy for the position of 1st Vice President.  Anyone interested are to advise Natalie.

A motion was made by Elizabeth to pay Seth Nowlan for babysitting; it was second by Melanie, motion carried.  
A discussion was held regarding the date for the next meeting which would also include the election of officers for the next school year.  The next monthly meeting will be held Wednesday, May 23rd @ 6:30 pm.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted by Melanie Gilliss-Buckley
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